Gradeb
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Language Arts...

Grade 5 students have been learning how
to write poetry and have improved their
writing skills by using adverbs and different
types of conjunctions in their sentences.
They have also been rehearsing Christmas
songs inside and outside of the classroom
to perform at their Christmas show.

Math...

Students completed several
activities and class projects
that focused on irregular
fractions. They were able to
convert them to mixed
numbers and work together
in groups to solve puzzles.
We also reviewed with a short
Jeopardy game.

Science...

The students have been
learning about human cells as
well as animal cells. Students
also have learnt about the
different types of bacteria, and
which ones are harmful.

History...

Students have been busy
creating posters about:
Byzantium, The Rise of the
Islamic Civilization, the
Carolingian State, New
Nations in the West, and
Slavdom. Students presented
their work to the class.

{THE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL



